
2025 Principal Viola & Section Viola Audition Information 

If you are interested in auditioning for the Vermont Symphony Orchestra’s Principal Viola (1) 
vacancy and/or the Section Viola (2) vacancies, please print out the application form on this 
website and mail it in with your resume and a $25 deposit to hold your spot. Your resume 
should clearly reflect your professional orchestral experience.  

If your application form and deposit check are not received in our office by January 15th, we 
may not be able to include you in the audition. If your materials are late, you may be placed on 
a waiting list as appropriate. 

You will be notified by January 24th whether you are invited to take the audition. Due to time 
limitations, we may not be able to hear everyone who is interested in auditioning. If you are not 
selected to come to the audition or you contact us to cancel your audition by January 31st, your 
deposit will be returned to you; otherwise, you will get your deposit back once you check in on 
the audition day. 

At this point, we are planning on hearing auditions from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM on Thursday, 
February 13th, at the Elley-Long Center in Colchester, Vermont.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to email Orchestra Manager, Patricia Jancova, at 
patricia@vso.org.  

 
Important Dates: 
-Audition Application Due: 1/15/25 
-Auditionees Notified of Invitation: 1/24/25 
-Last Day to Cancel w/ Return Deposit: 1/31/25 
-Audition Date: 2/13/25 
 


